
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

October 21, 2014 

 

To:  All customers using RXM-GPS-SG and RXM-GPS-SR GPS Receiver Modules 

 

Re:  End of life notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is discontinuing production of the SiRF-III GPS Modules.   

 

To replace the SiRF-III GPS Receiver Module Linx recommends using the SiRF-IV GPS Receiver Modules (RXM-GPS-

F4 and RXM-GPS-R4).  For most applications, the SiRF-IV GPS Receiver Modules perform as well or better than the 

SiRF-III GPS devices. 

 

We will continue to supply product to customers as stock allows, and to work closely existing customers to ensure 

their migration to the SiRF-IV GPS Receiver Modules goes smoothly.  Please contact Linx if you have questions, 

concerns or would like more information. 

 

 



 

End of Life Notice for RXM-GPS-SG and RXM-GPS-SR GPS Receiver Module 
PCN #: LEOL-141021-1 

Publish Date: October 21, 2014 

Type of Change 

End of life 

Products Affected 

 RXM-GPS-SG-T  RXM-GPS-SR-T 

 RXM-GPS-SG-B  RXM-GPS-SR-B 

Description of Change 
End of life notice for the above mentioned SiRF-III GPS Receiver Module products. 

Reason for Change 
SiRF StarIII based modules not recommended for new designs 

Effect of Change 
Production on the above noted products will cease. We will continue to supply products to customers as stock 

allows. Parts may be scheduled for delivery up to six months after the last time buy date on a non-cancellable, 

non-refundable basis, depending on availability. The parts are not recommended for new designs. 

Anticipated Last Ship Date 
RXM-GPS-SG: November 2014 or as stock allows 

RXM-GPS-SR: June 2015 or as stock allows 

Qualification Data 
N/A 

Last Time Buy Date 
No formal last time buy date is established 


